
PROBUS CLUB OF KINCUMBER 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

Type of Meeting General Meeting No 61 
Date / Time / Venue of 
Meeting  

28th March, 1989 at 10.24 am at Avoca Beach Bowling Club  

Present  55 members 
Apologies  6 
Correspondence  Letter of appreciation and an invitation to his art show received 

from the Earl of Gosford 
Minutes of the Last 
Meeting 

Were read, approved and signed.  There was no business arising. 

Reports / General Business 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Treasurer Fred reported a balance of $1,179.26. 
 
Membership Officer – Probian Alf advised the attendance of 55 members was 77%.   
 
Social Organiser –  Probian David reported that 65 members, wives and guests attended the 
picnic at Askania Park.   
10th April : Canberra trip – details completed and pick- up points and times of departure  
  advised   
29th May :  BYO picnic at Katandra Reserve; meet there at 11 am 
13th June : Coach trip to Port Botany - $12 ph; coach leaves Kincumber Hotel at 7.30 am 
11th July : Picnic and sausage sizzle at Patonga, cost $5 ph 
 
On 17th April there will be a golf day at Toukley, hit off at 8.30 am. 
 
Speaker Convenor – Probian Jack reported that due to the unavailability of Roy Cozier, Marie 
Walker would speak on lapidary in April.  In May Ray Clark will give a talk on air traffic control.   
 
News Letter Editor – nil. 
 
Club Historian – Historian Tom still requires more photos from specific outings. 
 
Profile – nil. 
 
Heads & Tails – won by Treasurer Fred. 
 
Guest Speaker -  Gary Chestnut gave an address on the environment.  He had the members’ 
undivided attention. 
 

 


